
GATHERING IN ANN ARBOR 
October 11, 2011 

By Michael Erlewine (Michael@Erlewine.net) 

 

I am scheduled to give a talk on “Ann Arbor in the Sixties” on Wednesday, October 12th at the 

Ann Arbor District Library at 7:00 PM. Now I love Ann Arbor and, of course, I love to talk, but I 

don’t like to talk “to” people; I like to talk “with” people. I like round table discussions and I love 

conversations. 

 

With that in mind I am altering the format for the talk in Ann Arbor from a stage to a circle. We 

can all talk with each other, together. 

 

The Sixties were a very special time and as the old blues line goes, “There ain’t but a few of us 

left,” so now is the time to share our experiences, while we still can. And I know we can. All 

those of you from Ann Arbor from back in the day, please join us. 

 

And you don’t have to be from Ann Arbor to remember The Sixties, so all those of you of a 

certain age who remember those times, please also join us.  

 

And you youngsters. You don’t have to be old like me to like The Sixties. My kids are all about 

that time as well, so you young people, come and share with us.  

 

The gig is at the Ann Arbor District Library at 343 S. Fifth Avenue in Ann Arbor from 7:00-8:30 

PM. And when it’s all over, perhaps some of us will adjourn to another place and continue the 

party. 
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